
Abhinandan Utsav 

 

31
st
 July 2018 

S.S. Khanna Girl’s Degree College organized a grand farewell function for Ex–principal,          

Dr. Shipra Sanyal, Associate Professor Dr. Krishna Banerjee and Office Superintendent Sri 

Umesh Chandra Sharma on 31
st
 July 2018 on the eve of their retirement. Dr. Asha Upadhyaya, 

Dr. Rita Chauhan shared their beautiful experience with the outgoing dignitaries. Dr. Asha Seth, 

Professor Ranjana Kakkar and Mrs. Gunjan Sharma presented the memento and shawl.  Dr. 

Lalima Singh, Principal, visited the memories of working with them and cherished their 

important contributions in the journey so far.          Dr. Neerja Sachdeva presented the thanks 

giving speech and Dr. Neeta Sahu anchored the entire function. 

The occasion was graced by Hon’ble Justice Arun Tandon, Prof. Ranjana Kakkar, 

Chairperson Governing Body, Mr. Rajeev Khanna, Chairman, S.K.P. Society, Dr. Asha Seth, 

Mr. Dilip Mehrotra, Treasurer, Governing Body, Mrs. Anshika Budhwar, Dr. R.K. Tandon, Mr. 

Dheeraj Khanna, member Governing body and all teaching and non teaching staff and students 

of the college.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 
 


